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As a FemTech 
innovator, no doubt 
you have created a 
product or solution 
based on a customer 
need. The good news 
is, you're already 
thinking customer 
first.

But as your brand 
grows, it can be easy to 
neglect this original 
focus. Decisions 
become based on sales 
targets, global 
expansion, or your own 
leadership goals. 

Starting with the right 
processes now will 
ensure you develop a 
business that is always 
powered by what your 
customers wants and 
needs. A sure-fire way to 
achieve success!

An introduction by

PUTTING YOUR
CUSTOMERS FIRST

AND KEEPING IT THAT WAY



Need help getting started or building out your marketing and 
communications strategy? Get in touch!

Hannah Wrathall   

+44 7980 828798  |   Hannah@wrappconsulting.com
WRAPP

CONSULTING

Yes, you've created a solution 
that solves a problem for your 
customers, but have you made it 
as easy as possible for your 
customers to access it? It's never 
too early to get community 
feedback on your brand or 
positioning. If you have feisty 
early adopters, use them for 
feedback and development 

Word of mouth is one of the 
most trusted means of 
recommendation. Prioritise 
asking your customers to share 
their stories and use them 
throughout your marketing and 
communications 

As time goes on, don't forget 
your existing customers. 
Discounts are great to get that 

first sale but what about those 
customers who've regularly 
shopped with you? Make sure 
you're continually rewarding 
existing customers too 

But, rewarding loyalty does not 
need to be financially based. 
Invest in quality copywriting for 
your blogs and newsletters. 
Content, for example, could 
focus on other ways to alleviate 
their condition or provide advice 
on discussing their needs with 
friends and family. This can be 
just as valuable as a discount 
code 

Consider customer cycles. If 
you're a fertility brand, for 
example, factor check-ins to 
customers. For those who've 

gone through difficulty, your 
emails may serve as a painful 
reminder. Don't be afraid to ask 
customers to opt-out – it could 
well increase brand loyalty in the 
future 

Increasingly venture capitalists 
recognise the value of customer-
centric businesses. Therefore, it 
pays to invest in this approach. 
Include any customer feedback 
scores or analysis within your 
investment proposals 

As you grow and hire a customer 
service team, try to avoid it 
existing in isolation. Aim to 
develop a culture where 
everyone, regardless of their 
title, is responsible for making 
customers happy 

Aim to develop a 
culture where 
everyone is 
responsible for 

making customers 
happy
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